
 
 

 
CABINET SCRUTINY COMMITTEE – 10 February 2009 
 
 
Report Title: Consideration of Price Waterhouse Coopers’ report 

– Kent County Council Review of Treasury 
Management Procedures (report attached) 

 
  

Purpose of Consideration: To discuss the PWC report of Treasury 
Management Procedures with a representative 
from PWC who will be attending the meeting 

 
 

Possible Decisions: The Committee may either:- 
 

(a) comment to the Chief Executive and the 
relevant Managing Director; 

 
(b) report to the Council; 

 
(c) refer any issues arising from its debate for 

consideration by a Policy Overview 
Committee or the Cabinet. 

 
 
Previous Consideration: This is the first time the Cabinet Scrutiny 

Committee has considered the PWC report.   
  
 
 
 
 
 


